
EUROPEAN COMMISSION
Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker

Adviser

Brussels, ß 8 DEC- 2017
Ares (2017)5328845

Dear Mr Howe,

President Juncker would like to thank you very much for your letter and the enclosed 
copy of the report entitled "European defence cooperation on Education, Training and 
Simulation".

We have taken note of their content with great interest and have shared them with the 
competent Members of the College and services.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Szostak

Mr John HOWE 
President, Eurodefense-UK 
President in Office, Eurodefense

E-mail: secretairegeneralnet@eurodefense.net

Mail: European Commission - Office: BERL 13/088 - 1049 Brussels - Belgium 
Address: rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200, 1040 Bruxelles / Brussel 
Tel. +32-2-299.63.45 - e-mail: Richard.Szostak@ec.europa.eu
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